
FROM

Wilfrid Laurier University

75 UNIVERSITY AVENUE WEST WATERLOO, ONTARIO, CANADA N2L 3C5 TELEPHONE: (519) 884-1970 EXT. 2070

 

Note to media: Coverage of this major
annual lecture invited.

098-1984
Richard K. Taylor
September 19, 1984.

Papal visit suggests social justice 

as topic for lecture at WLU Sept. 27 

   

The papal visit to Canada this year suggested the topic, Social Justice

and the Economic Order, for the 11th annual Easton-McCarney memorial lecture at

Wilfrid Laurier University Sept. 27 at 8 p.m.

The speaker will be Dr. Tony Clarke of Ottawa, co-director of the social

affairs department, Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops. The free, public

lecture will be given in the main auditorium of the Frank C. Peters Building,

Albert St. and University Ave., Waterloo.

Dr. Clarke assisted in preparing the recent statements and documents from

the Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops on ethics and the economy. The most

recent, published in May, was titled Ethical Choices and Political Challenges.

A British Columbia native, Dr. Clarke has written a number of articles

and papers on the ethical implications of contemporary social and public issues

in Canada.

The annual lecture is sponsored in memory of two social work students

of the Laurier social work faculty who died in a car accident in 1972. The

social work faculty joins with the trustees of the memorial fund in presenting

the annual lectures.
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